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PROMPT WALES Local 

Development Days 

PROMPT Wales Local Development days aka 
Train The Trainers have been well underway 
with dates so far held at Cwm Taf 
Morgannwg, Betsi Cadwaladr, Aneurin 
Bevan and Swansea Bay UHB with a total of 
57 new PROMPT Wales faculty adding to the 
PROMPT Wales army. Future dates are still in 
the planning process for Hywel Dda, Cardiff 
& Vale and Powys THB. We look forward to 
supporting you on your dates. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  
 

The PROMPT Wales National Team have been evaluating the Community 

PROMPT Wales pilot. Community PROMPT Wales launched with a Train 

the Trainer event in November 2019 and has been piloted in all health 

boards throughout 2020. The training booklet has now been updated in 

line with current guidance as well as extras including programme 

samples.  

Snapshot of the Survey Results: An online survey was completed by 

delegates who had attended a Community PROMPT Wales training 

course in 2020. 96% found the course to be excellent or very good with 

an increase in confidence levels after completing the training.  

 

 

Recommendations:  

▪ Training should be multi-professional with paramedics invited. 

▪ Over half of community midwives felt they should attend both 

Community PROMPT Wales training as well as PROMPT training in 

their local maternity unit.  

A report of the pilot will be shared with local health boards in the coming months.  

To celebrate the implementation of Community PROMPT Wales training, we look forward to a holding an 

event this summer for all Community PROMPT Wales facilitators.   

A second Train the Trainer event will be planned for the summer.  

    

PROMPT Wales newsletter 
Issue 10 – March 2021 

Community PROMPT Wales update 
 

 
Use the link to post ideas or 

suggestions for the PROMPT Wales 

team https://forms.gle/QJGRtZydufdoXaAw9 

 

 

https://forms.gle/QJGRtZydufdoXaAw9
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Contact the PROMPT Wales National Team 

 01745 366760 

 prompt.wales@wales.nhs.uk 

 Check out our new and improved PROMPT Wales 

website www.nwssp.wales.nhs.uk/prompt-wales 

for information about the programme. 

 

 

Following agreement by Welsh Government, Welsh Risk Pool & Heads of Midwifery, 

health boards across Wales have continued to provide adapted face-to face PROMPT 

Wales practical training, demonstrating a true commitment to keeping mothers and 

babies safe through multi-professional training. Local training days have been held in a 

variety of venues, from field hospitals to hotels to enabling social distancing. The 

national team have continued to attend courses and have been 

impressed by the dedication of teams who have organised and 

facilitated training during these challenging times. Safety has 

been maintained by smaller groups and strict adherence to PPE. 

 

 

 

 

PROMPT Wales is developed from the PROMPT Maternity Foundation programme – making Childbirth Safer, Together. 

Why not visit the PROMPT Maternity Foundation Website and explore the fantastic audio-visual resources?  

 
www.promptmaternity.org 

 

PROMPT Wales Leads Event 

 
 
 

 

Following on from the success of the first PROMPT Wales Leads 
event at the Clayton Hotel, Cardiff last February, we are planning 
another annual get together via the virtual world of Teams.  
 
Last year’s event allowed each PROMPT Wales lead from all health 
boards across Wales to network and share learning including 
their success stories and discuss trouble-shooting issues.  
 
We aim to hold the event this May and an invitation will be sent to 
PROMPT Wales leads. 
 

PROMPT Algorithms 

PROMPT algorithms should 
now be available in all your 
clinical areas. 

As on PROMPT Wales 
training, when an emergency 
is declared, remember to 
allocate a lead to coordinate 
the team using the algorithm.  

 

2 great ideas from Hywel 

Dda!  

Names of the delegates added to 
aprons during the scenario 

Ice-breaker: “What would you be if 

you could be anything?”   This was 

great for quick introductions – no 

contact & social distancing 

maintained ☺ 

This quarter’s Star 
Facilitator goes to 

Rachael Phillips 
CTMUHB for excellent 

facilitating on 
Shoulder Dystocia 

workstations 
 

COVID-secure PROMPT Wales training 

  
 

 

Visit the PROMPT 
Maternity 
Foundation YouTube 
channel to access 
training videos to 
supplement your 
face-to-face practical 
training. 

The Welsh Risk Pool have kindly 
funded Force Monitors for BCUHB, 
SBUHB, ABUHB & HDUHB. Here are 
Nicole & Nicky from Hywel Dda 
receiving baby ‘Noah!’ This fantastic 
training resource aims to reduce 
obstetric brachial plexus injury 
through the demonstration and 
practice of routine axial traction. 
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